
‭Town of Lee‬
‭Budget Workshop‬

‭Minutes‬
‭August 22, 2024‬

‭Mayor:‬ ‭James C. Ruzicka‬
‭Council President:       Ronnie Bass‬
‭Council:‬ ‭Joyce Bethea, Edwin McMullen, Lloyd Burke, Ken Szostek‬
‭Town Manager/Clerk: Sona Hayslett‬
‭Absent:‬

‭Mayor Ruzicka called the workshop to order at 6:30 p.m.‬

‭The Council reviewed the 2024-2025 preliminary budget worksheets presented by the Town‬
‭Manager Hayslett.‬

‭Council decided on a proposed millage rate of 8.50 mills for the 2024-2025 budget.‬

‭The next Regular Council Meeting will be held Tuesday, September 3, 2024.‬

‭The 1‬‭st‬ ‭Public Budget Hearing will be held Tuesday,‬‭September 10, 2024.‬

‭There being no further business the workshop was adjourned.‬

‭___________________________‬
‭James C. Ruzicka, Mayor‬

‭Attested: _______________________________‬
‭Sona Hayslett, Town Manager‬


